CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS
DATE: August 22, 2006

ire TO:  Chief Crowell
Department

RE: 2008 International Fire Code
Todd M. Gary, Ext 2702

| have been working with John Staran and we have prepared revisions to city ordinance
chapter 58 to adopt the 2006 International Fire Code.

We are proposing to change from the current Uniform Fire Code to the International Fire
Code.

The International Fire Code is a companion code to our current Building Code; by
adopting the International Fire Code we will eliminate any conflicts and make it easier
for the building and fire departments to work together.

Most of the changes are to the numbering sequence to allow the numbers to coincide
with the new code.

Several sections have been deleted and these are now addressed in the code and no
longer need to be in the ordinance.

Please see the attached list for a more detailed list of the changes.

Please advise me if the changes are acceptable so | can proceed with placing this on
the city council agenda.

If you have any questions please contact me.
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